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PUBLIC NOTICE

This  notice  is  to  inform the
general  public  that  the
Southwestern  Pennsylvania
Commission  (SPC)  has
reviewed  its  anticipated
Federal Transit Administration
(FTA)-funded  contracting
program activities associated
with  the  CommuteInfo
Regional  Rideshare  Program
for the fiscal years beginning
October  1,  2023  through
September 30, 2026 and has
established  the  following
Disadvantaged  Business
Enterprise (DBE) Goal of 1.5%.
A  copy  of  the  DBE
Goal-Setting documentation is
available on the SPC website
at  https://www.spcregion.org
/about/doing-business-
with-spc or by contacting SPC.
Written comments relative to
the  DBE  Goal  can  be
submitted  to
comments@spcregion.org  or
by  mail  to:  Southwestern
Pennsylvania Commission, 42
21st  Street,  Suite  101,
Pittsburgh,  PA  15222.  All
comments must be received
by 4:00 p.m. on Friday, March
29, 2024.


